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September 6, 2017 

MUSIC CLASS – SOPRANO RECORDER INFORMATION  

 

Dear G3-G6 Parents, 

 

TYIS is uses Baroque type soprano recorder in our music class. These recorders come with 

a cleaning kit, case, recorder cream, etc. If you are new to our school or do not have a 

recorder, please fill in the form below, and the TYIS office will order one for you. 

 

Here are your 2 choices:  

A)  I have a Baroque type soprano recorder.  (or)   

B)  Please order a recorder for me.  

Then, fill in the form with your name and grade. If you need a recorder then bring 

￥2,000 to the TYIS Office by Thursday, 14th .  

 

Thank you, 

TYIS Office 

---------------------------------------------- CUT ------------------------------------------------- 

 

Student’s Name:                                     Grade:                  
 

 

 

 

 

Please circle one of the following 2 choices (A) or (B). 

A) My child already owns a Baroque type soprano recorder. 

 Please bring your recorder to school.   

We will confirm whether it is a Baroque type of recorder or not. 

B) My child needs to buy a Baroque recorder.   

Please enclose the fee of 2,000 yen in an envelope with this form and 

bring it to the TYIS office. 
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